
 
 
 

Addendum 1 to 
Solicitation 21-AA16 RFP for Coastal Resilience Research and Assessment 

 
This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following changes to the solicitation 
documents: 
 

1. For proposal planning purposes, the anticipated budget for this project is expected to be 
in the area of $300,000. 

 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by including a copy of it with your proposal. 
 
Posted:  April 9, 2021 

 


